
Dear Families,
We are currently learning about different types of hats and how they’re used to support our identity (eg in different occupations or roles), used for decoration and used for protection. As part of our learning we’ll emphasise the importance of wearing hats to protect ourselves from the sun’s UV rays. 
Some of the activities we have planned to promote this learning include:

· Setting up a hat store in the dramatic play area
· Making hats in the arts and crafts area
· Reading books about hats
· Learning to identify certain people by the hats they wear eg police officers, fire fighters, chefs
· A hat day planned for <insert date.>. The children will wear and show hats they have brought from home. If your child wishes to bring a special hat, please label the hat with your child’s name and send it to the service in their bags. 

We believe it is important to create a link between learning undertaken at our Service and activities you may do with your child. At home, you might like to search the wardrobes and talk about the different types of hats you have. Who owns the hat? Does it hold any sentimental value or cultural significance? What is it made out of?
These learning experiences will teach children about different cultures, sun protection and identification. Children will learn that everyday objects often have more meaning than they first think. 

Educator Questions

1) How do you feel children have responded to this learning?

2) Was there any particular activity that children really liked 
Yes/No

3) If yes, what was it?

4) Could we improve learning about hats? 
Yes/No

5) If yes, how?
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